
 
Barham Parish Council – October 2021 InTouch Report 
 
 
DATE OF FORTHCOMING PARISH COUNCIL MEETING 
 
The date of the next Parish Council meeting will be on Tuesday 5th October, 7.00pm in Barham 
Church Hall, this replaces the previously advertised date of Monday 6th September. 
Parish Council meeting on Tuesday 7th December, 7.00pm in Barham Church Hall. 
 
There will be a public meeting for the parish DATE TO BE CONFIRMED, to receive a proposal 
from the Barham Action Group regarding the future of the Picnic Site.  
 
All meetings of the Parish Council are advertised on the village noticeboard (outside the Co-op) 
and on the village website www.barham-suffolk.org.uk and the In Touch Magazine (however 
Extra Ordinary Meetings may not make the deadline to be advertised in the In Touch) 
 
Further Meetings 2022; 
TBC 
 
 
BARHAM COMMUNITY SPEED WATCH 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The team has had their training and now out in force in Barham – “WATCH YOUR SPEED” 
 
Albeit a small team so far, more volunteers are needed, if you are interested in becoming part 
of the Community Speed Watch team in Barham please contact the Clerk. 
 
Community Speed Watch is an educational scheme to help people reduce speeding traffic 
though their community. The scheme enables volunteers to work within their community to 
raise awareness of the dangers of speeding and to help control the problem locally.  
Community Speed Watch incorporates poster campaigns and a pledge system linked to direct 
action using speed detection equipment. The use of the radar devices will not lead to 
prosecution – drivers will get a letter from the police instead – but will help to underline the 
community’s commitment to reducing speed.  The scheme can only operate in 20mph and 
30mph speed limits not in a 40mph speed limit.  You can read up and find out more about 
community speed watch and what is involved on www.communityspeedwatch.org.uk/get-
involved/ 
 

 

http://www.barham-suffolk.org.uk/


The speed watch is currently certified to be carried out on Norwich Road, however it is also 
proposed to hopefully be able to carry out speed checks on the Sandy Lane and Church Lane 
in the future.  The more volunteers Barham has, then the more patrols can be carried out.  

 
DEFIBRILLATOR AT HIGHWAY ASSURANCE LTD 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A defibrillator has now been placed outside the Head Office of Highway Assurance Ltd, 
 
Broomfield Pit 
Lower Crescent 
Barham 
Suffolk  IP6 0PF 
 
The device has been registered with East of England Ambulance Service, British Heart 
Foundation and St John Ambulance.   It is also registered with The Circuit, where the details of 
Highway Assurance have been we have been uploaded, so it can be accessed by calling 999. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Barham Parish Council 
Parish Clerk – Melanie Thurston 
Tel: 07837528187 
Email: barhampc@outlook.com  
Website:  www.barham-suffolk.org.uk 
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